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If your child is entitled to free school meals please be assured that vouchers are being issued every Friday throughout lockdown, subject to any changes from central government. There might be a slight delay due to high national demand for vouchers at this time. If you experience delays of more than 4 days, please get in touch by emailing fsm@unity.lancs.sch.uk , clearly stating your child’s name and date of birth, and we will look into the matter. We will continue to respond to all other Free School Meal enquiries via this email address,
If your circumstances have recently changed and you think you are now eligible for Free School Meals, please contact Pupil Access on 01254 220 747 or pupil.accesseast@lancashire.gov.uk
.
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